

TO: Mayor Timothy A. Kaumo and City Council Members

FROM: Matthew L. McBurnett, Director of Administrative Services

DATE: May 21, 2019

RE: Permission to Apply for Limited Retail License

The Finance Department respectfully requests permission to apply for a Limited Retail Liquor license for the White Mountain Golf Course operations. Wyoming State Statutes 12-1-101 (g) and 12-5-201 (g) allow for a Political Subdivision of the State to hold a Limited Retail liquor license for the operation of a municipally owned golf course, while subcontracting food and beverage services out.